
Dear Families of Monksdown, 

Welcome back after our half term break. 

We were delighted to be part of this years Anti 
Bullying Project at St Georges Hall performing in 
with our choir who performed songs using their 
voices and sign language. 

The children met the Lord Mayor of Liverpool and the comedian John 
Bishop. 

The children were outstanding and represented our school and the 
community superbly  

Furthermore some of out our Year 2 and Year 5 pupils worked 
collaboratively to create poppies that will be donated to the bombed 
out church for their remembrance display this weekend. If you visit 
please look out for our wonderful poppies. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindest Regards 

Mrs Price  

Where Children Come First 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Designated Safeguarding Leads :  

Mrs Russell and  

Mrs Stewart  

Deputy-Mrs Price                   

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th November 
Remembrance Day  

 

11-15th November Anti-
Bullying Week  

 

Bike-a-bility for 5.3  

 

Wednesday 13th November 

Poet Dan Worsley visiting and 
the Library reopening after 

school 

 

Friday 15th November 
Children in Need Day—please 
wear something yellow and 

any donations would be 
appreciated   

Gabriel Bakare Nursery 

Esme McLoughlin  R1 

George McKenzie R2 

Lily Sedgwick R3 

Rosie-Mae Stathom 1.1 

Roman Scully 1.2 

Heidi Hincks  1.3 

Olivia Bonner 2.1 

Eliza McKenzie 2.2 

Kingsley Gould 2.3 

Luca Shimka 3.1 

Lilianna Piekos 3.2 

Lily Mogan 3.3 

Ethan Dawes 4.1 

Aryana-Khan Arabzai 4.2 

Reegan Lawrence 4.3 

Dylan Brearley 5.1 

Parisa Ng Yuet 5.2 

Elsie-May Clegg 5.3 

Shaanly Ganapathy 6.1 

Hugo Leonard 6.2 

Elisha Galvez 6.3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please remember jewellery and nail 
varnish must not be worn to school.  
Children with pierced ears may wear 
simple small stud earrings. 
 
THANK YOU  

Please be extremely careful when parking and 
driving around school.  We ask that you leave 
home five minutes earlier and park in the roads 
slightly away from school to avoid congestion in 
the immediate vicinity. 

When dropping children off at breakfast club 
please be aware of children crossing the roads 
before reversing or driving away. 

Thank you  

 

 

 

We are looking to have a bank of parent volunteers to assist us on trips. This might be in 
your own child's class but could be in other year groups  This would involve filling in in a 
DBS form. 

If this sounds like something you are interested in, please request a DBS form from the 
office. You will need to provide 2 forms of ID when you return the form. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 13th November we will be reopening our Library with the help of  our wonderful 

guest Poet Dan Worsley. The Library will be open just after 3pm on Wednesday 

Then it will be fuly open  from the 18th November with specific days for different year groups: 

Monday—Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday Years 3-6 

Dan is a children’s author and performance storyteller. He visited last year and will be returning 

on Wednesday 13th November to perform a selection of his stories and to deliver some writing 

workshops. Dan will have copies of all six of his books (£5 each/cash only) available for purchase 

after school on Wednesday 13th November. If any children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 would like to 

purchase a copy on the day, he will be happy to sign and personalise the pupil’s books after 

school. 

We have designed 9 fun and exciting different ways we would like you to try when reading. As 

you complete each challenge, draw a smiley face into the box, or if you have some stickers at 

home, use a sticker for each challenge. You do not need to complete the challenges in order - 

which one would you like to complete first? 

We would love to see some photographs or videos of you reading in some of these place, please 

upload them to X (formerly Twitter) and tag Monksdown Primary School. In your post please use 

the hashtag @MonksdownReads. You can also hashtag your child’s class. 

#class11 #class12 #class13 #class21 #class22 #class23 

Please bring your completed grid back into school by Friday 13 th December,. 

If 15 children in your class complete the challenge you will win a games afternoon 

If 20 children in your class complete the challenge you will win a movie afternoon 

If all children in your class complete the challenge you will win a lucky dip surprise…. Could be a 

party afternoon…. Could be a picnic….. could be something else….. wait and see! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winner of the cookery is Jewel from Monksdown Primary School with her fantastic 

Healthy Chicken Karahi! Well done! 

Why not pop down to School Lane City 

centre to see our wonderful Darcy Haigh’s 

winning dot art entry! Wow!  

Darcy won the competition  last year and 

now it has been displayed permanently in 

the centre



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


